
Town of Greenville 
PUBLIC HEARING 

RE: REVERSING LOCAL LAWS: GARAGE & YARD SALES, PEDDLERS PERMIT 
March 17th, 2025 6:45pm 

 

 

A Public Hearing was held by the Town Board of the Town of Greenville on March 13th, 2025 at 6:45 pm 

at Pioneer Hall regarding a Local Law: Alarm Devices and Systems.  Supervisor Bensen opened the 

hearing with the Pledge of Allegiance at 6:02pm. 

This Public Hearing was advertised in the Town’s official newspaper, The Times Union on, March 1st, 

2025.  

Present:   Supervisor John Bensen    

    Councilman William VonAtzingen 

    Councilman Paul Macko 

    Councilman Richard Bear 

Recording Secretary:   Clerk-Collector Jessica K. Lewis  

Other:    Town Attorney Tal Rappleyea 

    & 3 guests 

     

 

Councilman Macko motioned, seconded by Councilman VonAtzingen to open the public hearing to 

discuss repealing the Garage & Yard Sales Law, and the Peddlers Permit Law. 

 

Discussion: 

 Supervisor Bensen explained that these laws are not used and hard to enforce as written. 

Supervisor Bensen called upon the hearing for any comments/questions/concerns three times.   

With no further comment from the public Councilman Macko motioned, seconded by Councilman Bear 

to close the Public Hearing at 6:52pm. 

Councilman Macko motioned, seconded by Councilman Bear to repeal both the garage & yard sales 

law as well as the peddlers permit law.  Carried 4 ayes 

______________________________ 

       Jessica K. Lewis, Town Clerk-Collector 

______________________________ Supervisor Bensen 

______________________________ Councilman Macko 

______________________________ Councilman VonAtzingen 

______________________________ Councilman Bear 


